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John Greenewald, Jr. 
 
 

john@greenewald.com 

OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 

Washington, D. C. 20554 

January 30,2017 

Re: FOIA Control No. 2017-000238 

Dear Mr. Greenewald, Jr.: 

On December 29,2016, the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
received the above Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request designated by the FCC 
with control no. 2017-000238. This request, assigned to the FCC's Office of the 
Inspector General (OIG) on January 4, 2017, sought "a copy of records, electronic or 
otherwise, of a list of all CLOSED investigations by your agency's Office of the 
Inspector General, during the calendar year 2016." Attached, please find the requested 
list. The names of individuals subject to investigation, as well as the names of the 
investigators have been redacted pursuant to FOIA exemptions 6 and/or 7(C). 5 U.S.C. § 
552(b )(6),(7)(C). 

We are required by both the FOIA and the Commission's rules to charge 
requesters certain fees associated with the costs of searching for, reviewing, and 
duplicating the sought after information. To calculate the appropriate fee, requesters are 
classified as: (1) commercial use requesters; (2) educational requesters, non-commercial 
scientific organizations, or representatives of the news media; or (3) all other requesters. 

Pursuant to section 0.466(a)(5)-(7) of the Commission's rules, you have been 
classified as category (2), "educational requesters, non-commercial scientific 
organizations, or representatives of the news media." As a category (2) requester, the 
Commission assesses charges to recover the cost of reproducing the records requested, 
excluding the cost of reproducing the first 100 pages. The production in response to your 
request did not involve more than 1 00 pages of duplication. Therefore, you will not be 
charged any fees. 



This letter completes the Federal Communications Commission-Office of the 
Inspector General (OIG) response to your request. If you believe that this letter 
constitutes a denial of your request, you may file an application for review with the 
FCC's Office of General Counsel within 30 calendar days of the date of this letter in 
accordance with section 0.4616) of the FCC's rules, 47 C.F.R. § 0.461(j). 1 If you have 
any questions in this regard, please feel free to contact Christopher Shields at 
christopher.shields@fcc. gov. 

~c~~~~ 
~~eithle/ .. - -3 

Assistant Inspector General­
Investigations 

1 47 C.F.R. § 0.46l(j), 1.115; 47 C.F.R. § 1.7 (documents are considered filed with the Commission upon 
their receipt at the location designated by the Commission). 
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Federal Communications Commission Office of Inspector General 
Closed Cases Report Case Types: All Cases 

State: All States For the Period Between: 01101/2016 and 12131/2016 
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